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Lonquist comment: 

“The TSX satellite from the TSX/PAZ constellation (4 & 7-day revisit) passed by Sulphur on 
Friday September 1. We received the dataset today and noted that the new data point generally 
indicates a flattening or slight upward change from the last data point 7 days prior 
(8/25/2023).  The attached time series plots have been prepared for reference.  

If the downward trend had continued or been magnified I would recommend a deeper review 
of this data, but given this observation I would expect that review to result in similar 
observations to those presented last week. I’m proposing that we wait to receive the PAZ data 
(9/5/2023) on Thursday of this week, and then use these two latest datapoints to perform 
contour mapping, and further trend analysis. This will include investigation at a broader 
distance from our AOI’s since I feel there is some relevance in observing similar trend deviation 
at distant unrelated locations in the data extent. I am also planning to reach out to TREA to 
present our observations and see if they can provide any additional guidance or clarification.” 
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